
Weekly Newsletter 
Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

18.06.24 - Y1 Sports Day  
 
19.06.24 - Reception     
Family Assembly 
 
24.06.24 - Y2 Sports Day 
 
26.06.24 - KS2 Sports Day 
 
27.06.24 - 28.06.24 - Y5 
Residential  
 
28.06.24 - Reception 
Sports Day 
 
03.07.24 - Transition to 
new classes 
 
04.07.24 - Polling Day: 
School closed  
 
04.07.24 - New to Recep-
tion and Nursery Meetings 
 
09,.07.24 - New to Y1 
Meeting 
 
10.07.24 - Nursery trips to 
Croxteth Farm 
 
15.07.24 - 17.07.24 - Y6 
Residential 
 
18.07.24 9:15am  - 
EYFS/KS1 Awards           
Assembly 
 
19.07.24 9:15am - KS2 
Awards Assembly 
 
22.07.24 - Y6 Leavers’    
Assembly 
 
23.07.24 2pm - Finish for 
Summer 

 

14.06.24 

 

 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
Welcome back to school for the final half term of this academic year! 

This week, we have had numerous trips out and visitors to school. Our Year 5 children 
attended their final VIBE day on Monday which was fantastic - they are very much     
looking forward to their overnight residential in a few weeks! Today, Year 3 are at   

Martin Mere on their trip and are having a great time! 
We have also had numerous visitors to school this week to deliver workshops for Years 
5 and 6. These have been linked to Road Safety, HMRC tax facts and healthy relation-

ships. A big thank you to the companies who have delivered these! 
We have also had some of our children undertaking statutory assessments this week - 

Year 1 have had their Phonics Screening Check and Year 4 have taken part in the       
Multiplication Tables Check. Both year groups have worked extremely hard and their 

teachers are so proud! 
Next week marks the start of Sports Day season! We begin with Year 1’s Sports Day this 
Tuesday 18th June at 9:30am. The school yard will be accessible from 9:25am; parents 

will not need to sign in at the office. We can accommodate two adults per child and 
enough seats for everyone will be available! 

Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Howard 

THIS WEEK IN PSHE 
This term in PSHE we are looking at Health and Wellbeing. This week, we have been looking at 

what makes us unique and celebrating our personal strengths and achievements. We have also 

looked at how we can reframe setbacks to put a positive spin on them.  

 
 Year One Phonics 

 
This week in Phonics 

 
This week in Phonics, Year 1 have been com-

pleting the Phonics Screening Check! 
 

The children have worked super hard to apply 
their skills and knowledge and the staff are very 

proud of their hard work. 
 

We are looking forward to reading words        
containing alternative phonemes and graph-

emes over the rest of the term. 
 

Well done Year 1! 
 
 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. Unfortunately, we have not 
achieved this this week. It is extremely         
important  children attend school every day. 
 
OVERALL - 93.1% 
Monday - 93.8% 
Tuesday - 93.0% 
Wednesday - 94.1% 
Thursday -  95.3% 
Friday - 92.0% 
 
This week we had four classes with over 97% 
attendance! Well done 1PP, 3CM, 3OK and 
4LH! Our two classes with the highest       
attendance - 1PP and 3CM - will receive 
Champions Breakfast! 



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Focus: Maths 

At Wellesbourne, we want every child to develop a secure understanding and love of Mathematics which will 
equip them with the skills of calculation, reasoning and problem-solving that they will need throughout their lives. 

We want to develop a child’s ability to be resilient and financially responsible so that they can flourish in our              
community and beyond. We ensure that the children have opportunities to practise the key skills whilst building the 
understanding and knowledge to transfer these skills to more complex contexts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Recommendation 
 

This week, our recommended read comes from our 
school Reading Ambassadors!  

 
Our Reading Ambassadors would like to share some     

stories to celebrate diversity and differences. No matter 
a child's personal experiences and connections, it's     

important children read stories that can help to teach 
them about inclusion and the lives of those who are 

both different and similar to them.  
 

These are some of their recommendations: 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Alfie D Y4 - 1,108 
Most coins: Tallulah F Y4 - 7,157 
Improved speed: James F Y4 - Improved by 7.7        
seconds 
Fastest all-time speed: Jimmy C Y6/ Chris R Y6 - 
0.78 seconds  
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Victoria C YR - 40 minutes  
Correct answers: Victoria C YR - 432 
Most coins: Victoria C YR - 2,796 

Social Media Platforms 
 

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
 

Reading Account - @WellesBooks                             Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch  
Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                                                          Reception - @WellesbourneRec  

Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                                                                     Y2 - @WellesYear2  
Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                                                             Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4  
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                                                                             Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne  

 

We also have a Facebook Page, follow us at Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School.  
 

Year 6 have been looking at annual salaries! 
They have compared salary, gross pay and take-

home pay. Nursery have been counting and writing          
numerals to match! 




